
 
 

The University of Oklahoma 
Office of Admissions and Recruitment in coordination 

with 
Veteran Student Services 

Letter of Intent to Establish Eligibility for In-state Status for Tuition Purposes 
 

The Oklahoma State Regents for Higher Education establishes guidelines and regulations for in-state tuition 
classification for tuition purposes. Students are required to submit a letter of intent and reside in the state of Oklahoma 
while enrolling in the institution. This statement may serve as the letter of intent when completed and returned to the 
Office of Admissions and Recruitment or Veteran Student Services. 

 
My signature below indicates that I intend to reside in the state of Oklahoma while enrolled at this institution. 
Attached or previously submitted to Veteran Student Services is a Certificate of Eligibility or a Purchase Order with 
entitlement for one of the bills below: 

Chapter 30 Montgomery GI Bill® (Active Duty) – Certificate of Eligibility, 
Chapter 31 Veteran Readiness and Employment (Veteran) – Purchase Order, 
Chapter 33 Post 9/11 GI Bill® (Veteran) – Certificate of Eligibility, 
Chapter 33 Post 9/11 GI Bill® (Dependent – “Transfer of Entitlement”) – Certificate of Eligibility, 
Chapter 35 Survivors’ and Dependents’ Educational Assistance – Certificate of Eligibility. 

 
I confirm I am pursuing a course of education with educational assistance under 

Chapters 30, 31, 33 or 35. 
 

Student’s Printed Name:   
Last (family) First Middle 

 
Student’s OU ID Number:   Email:   

 

Signature:   Date:   
 

Individuals who meet the requirements will maintain in-state status for tuition purposes as long as they remain 
continuously enrolled at the University of Oklahoma, even if the term of benefits expire or educational assistance is 
exhausted under Chapter 30, 31, 33, or 35. 

 
Mail, fax or scan this statement and Certificate of Eligibility to: 
The University of Oklahoma, Office of Veteran Student Services 
1000 Asp Avenue, Room 216 
Norman, OK 73019-4076 Fax: 405-325-7074 
veterans@ou.edu 

 

GI Bill® is a registered trademark of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA). More information about education 
benefits offered by VA is available at the official U.S. government web site at https://www.benefits.va.gov/gibill. 
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